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Albert Fina award for Dra. Ana María Romero Burillo
Dr. Ana María Romero Burillo has been awarded the
Albert Fina Award for the communication entitled "The
regulation for birth and care of minors in the case of
single-parent families: a question of gender? to resolve",
presented at the XXXIII Catalan Conference on Social
Law, organized by the Catalan Association of Employers
and the Center for Legal Studies and Specialized Training
of the Generalitat of Catalonia, and which discussed the
subject of "(Protection ) Equality and non-discrimination in
working relationships" (Barcelona, 28 and 29 September 2023).
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